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Comments: The proposed rules for rock climbing that pertain to pitons, bolts, and slings are unnecessary and

overly restrictive.  Climbers are in general, avid wilderness advocates and don't need a bunch of ignorant

bureaucrats making uninformed decisions on protection measures they d changes to managing climbing in and

around Wilderness areas. nothing about.

 

Quit over-regulating conscientious backcountry users and focus on poachers and illegal pot growing and

human/drug smuggling operations with your limited enforcement budget and staff.

 

Geez!


